City of Albugquerque

P.0. BOX 1203 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

June 14, 2002

John Arthur Blessen, PE
Claudio Vigil Architects
1305 Tijeras NW V
Albuquerque, NM 87102

Re:  Zanios Food Warehouse Addition Phase IV Grading & Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 5-15-02, (K10/D21A)

Dear Mr. Blessen,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 5-17-02, the above
referenced plan is approved for Site Plan for Building Permit action by the DRB. Iwill

need to verify that the grading plan matches the DRB signed-off site plan in order to
approve the Building Permit.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.

Sincerely,

Bradley L. Bingham, PE
Sr. Engineer, PWD
Development and Building Services

C: file
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